
 

 

Library Director’s Report 
Marianne Beck Memorial Library 
For the Month of November 2021 

 
 
Statistics for November 2021 
 
Total items checked out: 1,572, hours computers were used: 213, total books borrowed from other 
libraries: 514, total books sent to other libraries: 294, new library cards issued: 16, total e-books and 
audios taken out: 303. 
 
Funds collected for November: 
 
Copies/Fax:  $212.15 Fines:  $36.68 Total:  $ 248.83      FOL:  $149.30 
 
Activities during the month of November: 
 
 The drain outside the west door of the LEC has been installed.  The Christmas decorations are up inside 
and outside of the library.  
 
Sean and John have completed the first review of the applicants for the part time position at the library.  
They have selected seven applicants for us to interview. John is in the process of setting the interviews. 
 
In November, Peggy Ernest taught the home school class paper art.  There were 18 kids and 10 adults in 
attendance.  The parents told me that their kids really enjoyed it and were very attentive.  Peggy said 
she enjoyed teaching them as well. The regularly scheduled programs are steadily increasing each week.  
 
 The FOL Giving tree is up and several residents have taken an ornaments. The FOL is also doing a 
“reverse advent calendar” where each day of December you add one nonperishable item in a box, after 
Christmas that box will be donated to the food bank. FOL is doing the silent baked goods auction 
December 10th at the library. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectively submitted by 
Tara Hall, Library Director 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


